

Tuesday, November 28, 2017

Information Letter no. 47-2017

Dear Member Federations,

We have just received from Organizing Committee official website for the upcoming European Cadet and Junior Championships in Sochi (RUS).

Please note that for our event you have to click on the left side of the opening page:

## http://sochifencing2018.ru

On the mentioned website you can find all important information about the competition schedule.

For the need to obtain additionally information which concern the accommodation or transfer for the championships you can also visit this website and look into presented proposals.

Please address all enquiries about the championships to their office email address which is available on this website.

Best regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI Secretary General